PRIME MINISTER - PREMIER MINISTRE

Ottawa, Ontatio
K1A 0A2

February 21, 2022

Dear Members of the Fo Guang Shan Temple:

I would like to offer my heartfelt condolences to you all on the loss of Venerable Master
Hsing Yun, founder of the Fo Guang Shan Temple and Buddha’s Light International Association.

Venerable Master Hsing Yun united people around the globe with his Buddhist teachings,
leaving an indelible mark on countless individuals. I was sorry to learn of his passing, and I hope you
are all able to find strength and comfort in this trying time. Venerable Master Hsing Yun’s
remarkable contributions to Buddhism — which span decades — will not be forgotten.

I hope that the comfort and support of your community will help ease the pain of this loss
in the days ahead. Know that my thoughts and sympathies are with you all.

Sincerely,

Members of the Fo Guang Shan Temple
Toronto, Ontatio
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